L4 Cleveland Clinic COVID-19 Coronavirus

CLEVELAND CLINIC IS HERE FOR ONE PRIMARY REASON -
TO CARE FOR YOU AND YOUR LOVED ONES.

| know the past several weeks have been difficult, as we settle into our new routines of social distancing and
stay-at-home orders. While these safeguards may cause discomfort, they are also necessary to help contain

COVID-19. Your sacrifices are recognized and appreciated. Thank you for helping us.

At Cleveland Clinic, we too are encouraging social distancing by postponing nonessential surgical procedures,
restricting visitation, rescheduling routine visits and relying on increased use of telehealth services. Though
we have had to change the way we serve patients, we are still caring for thousands of patients in need and

fulfilling our mission.

To keep up to date on the latest service changes, please visit our COVID-19 landing page. There you will find
FAQs and information on appointments and access, visitor restrictions, testing and other affected services —

and the latest articles from our experts about how coronavirus affects you and your family.

Nothing is more important to us than the safety of our patients. Throughout this pandemic, Cleveland Clinic
will continue making decisions with the best interests of our patients, caregivers and the community in mind,
based on the best information available to us at the time. This situation will continue to change rapidly and

requires us all to be agile.

We are not alone in facing this pandemic. A strong sense of community makes all the difference when

overcoming any challenge. This is true in our personal lives and as an organization.

| am confident that we are going to come through this successfully, together as a community.
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Tomislav Mihaljevic, MD
Chief Executive Officer and President

Cleveland Clinic


https://my.clevelandclinic.org/landing/preparing-for-coronavirus

